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Pott Co Sheriff's Office investigating business burglary
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff's Office is investigating a business

burlgary that occurred last week.

According to a release from the Sheriff's Office, deputies responded to Brooks
Yamaha located at 8070 east U.S. 24 Highway, in Manhattan, shortly before 6 am
on March 12 for a past burglary that had occurred earlier that morning.

The Sheriff's Office says the investigation revealed that individuals arrived in a
15-ft U-haul truck and broke out the glass door on the front of the business.

Once inside, the individuals removed several dirt motorcycles from within the
business and loaded them in the U-haul truck.

The total loss of the bikes and damage to the business was estimated at over
$32,000.

Anyone with any information on the burglary is asked to contact Captain Tyler
Garver at 785-457-3353. You can also leave a tip via the link on the sheriff's office
website at ptsheriff.com.
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